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THE SIX GENERATIONS OF "ARCHIES" 

(Six Archie Pollocks) 

These are the six generations of "Archies" of the Pollock 
family of Greenville, extending from the late 1700s to the 
present day, as given by Harry Pollock of Greenville. 

(Generation 1) -- Archie A. Pollock of Scotland, married 
Mariam Thompson in 1818 in Glasgow, Scotland. He remained in 
Scotland. 

<Generation 2) -- Archibald D. (Archie) Pollock, born in 
Scotland circa 1835, migrated to America. Worked at Airdrie 
for Lord Alexander as a coal miner and store proprietor. 
Also lived near Kinchloe, at Mud River and in Butler County. 
Married Julina Steele in Muhlenberg County Nov. 15, 1868. He 
died prior to 1886. 

(Generation 3) -- Archie Pollock (1868-1928) born near 
Paradise, Muhlenberg County, Ky. Was mine superintendent for 
W. G. Duncan Coal Co. Killed in mine accident at Graham in 
1928. Buried in Unity cemetery. Married Margaret E. Penman 
(1870-1962), who was born at Paradise and buried at Unity. 

(Generation 4) -- Archie D. Pollock (1898-1970). Born at 
Mining City or Aberdeen in Butler County. Was coal mine 
superintendent. Married Catholene Cox, born 1912 in 
Lawrenceville, Ill. Her father was an oil well driller, 
working for James C. Ellis of Owensboro. She currently 
resides in Greenville. Mr. Pollock died in 1970 in New 
Orleans and is buried at Unity. 

<Generation 5) -- Dr. Archie D. Pollock, Jr., born 1936 in 
Greenville, is a retired US Army colonel, and is presently 
headmaster of a private school in San Antonio, Texas. He is 
married to Clara Atkins. 

(Generation 6) -- Capt. Archie D. Pollock III, born in 
Germany, a US Army officer now overseas, married Melinda 
Wing. 

Harry Pollock of Greenville, who supplied this 
information, is a member of the Pollock fifth generation and 
currently works for Peabody Coal Company in Muhlenberg 
County. 
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